
EWEB’s electricity is approximately 90% carbon-free, largely 
because of low-cost hydropower from dams on the Columbia River. 
But we need to do better. EWEB has committed to ensuring our 
electricity is 95% carbon-free by 2030. This requirement is 
foundational to our IRP.

EWEB is developing a plan – called an Integrated Resource Plan – to ensure that Eugene has a 
sufficient supply of reliable, affordable and clean electricity in the decades ahead.

And we want you to participate in the process!

An IRP is a planning document that helps us decide what 
combination of energy resources EWEB should procure in the 
next 20 years to meet the needs of our customers. Should we 
continue to rely on hydropower? Should we build new wind farms? 
Should we spend money to encourage our customers to conserve 
electricity?

WE’RE  PLANNING FOR A
CLEAN  ENERGY FUTURE

What is an Integrated Resource Plan (IRP)?

Learn more about the 
IRP, follow the process, 
join our email list, submit 
comments, and find out 
about upcoming events.

eweb.org/IRP

What is the climate impact of your electricity?

“The energy industry is undergoing enormous change. We are 
looking forward to charting our path to a future of clean, reliable 
and affordable energy.” - EWEB General Manager Frank Lawson

Read more, and check out related news at eweb.org/IRP. 
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Demand for electricity will grow.  We forecast that demand for electricity is going to rise 
by about 2% per year starting around 2030 as more people switch to electric vehicles and 
electric heat pumps. 

Key insights from the IRP initial public draft

Legacy hydropower is a good fit for EWEB’s needs.  Hydro is a cheap, carbon-free 
resource that can generate energy at a moment’s notice to meet our customers’ demand. 
Continuing to rely on hydropower is a smart idea.

Wind and batteries offer a possible path forward.  One option to meet increased 
demand is to build new wind farms paired with large, utility-scale batteries. This makes 
sense because, here in the Northwest, wind is an abundant renewable resource that, unlike 
solar energy, generally produces power when EWEB has peak needs. And large 
utility-scale batteries would help smooth gaps in that power generation.

EWEB needs to develop customer programs responsive to energy need.  Together 
we can reduce demand for electricity, especially when demand is at its peak. Electricity 
used during peaks is generally more expensive for EWEB to provide, and it is also 
associated with higher carbon emissions. 

We have published an initial public draft of the 2022 IRP, and we encourage you to read it. Here’s 
what we learned:

As an EWEB customer, you’re already using 
clean, renewable energy and investing in 
McKenzie Watershed protection. 
But together we can do more.

Save energy & water
Find electric transportation incentives

Invest in renewable energy

eweb.org/GreenOptions
O!set your carbon footprint

Fund local projects
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